

Llantilio Pertholey Church in Wales Primary

Dear Parents and Carers,

Just a quick note to say a huge thank you to everyone for your support. It has been an emotional week saying goodbye to our Year 6 children. We wish them well and look forward to hearing about the wonderful things they are doing in KHS.



Newsletter 22nd July 2022



CLICK HERE

We also say goodbye to our friend and colleague, Mrs Pugh, today. Mrs Pugh has been a part of our school for 24 years! She will be very much missed both on a personal and a professional level. We wish her a long and happy retirement.





Contact us: 01873 853746

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk



Thank you for your support this year. We have achieved so much as a school over the last twelve months.

We could not do it without the support of our parents and carers. I've often talked to staff that it takes a community to raise a child. We are so lucky to have such supportive families.

I would also like to thank the Governing Body for their support and challenge! Their work is so important to keep the school moving forward and improving for our children.

I would particularly like to thank the PTFA. It has been a difficult year again for fundraising and putting fun activities for the children. We have a small, dedicated team who have a list of activities already in store for next year. I do know that they are always looking for new recruits to help out!

All that is left to do is to thank my staff for their hard work this year. Our school is so lucky to have such dedicated, passionate team of individuals working at our school. Each and everyone gives 100% to care, support and nuture your children.

Dates for Your Diary

2nd September: INSET Training Day

5th September: Reception & Year 6 only

(Y1-Y5 online learning)

6th September: All children in school

Friday 28th October: INSET Training Day

Monday 31st October—4th November: Half Term

Thursday 22nd December: End of term for children

Friday 23rd December: INSET Training Day

Monday 9th January: Spring Term begins

Thursday 16th February: End of Half Term for children

Friday 17th February: INSET Training Day

Monday 20th February-Friday 24th February: Half Term

Monday 27th February: INSET Training Day

Friday 31st March: End of Term

Monday 17th April: Summer Term begins

Monday 29th May-Friday 2nd June: Half Term

Friday 30th June: INSET Training Day

Friday 21st July: End of Term

Reminder:

Gates are open at 8.40am. Children may be left on the yard with the member of staff supervising.

Doors open at 8.50 for children to come into the school building.

Learning starts at 9.00.

As always thank you for your continuing support. Hope you have a great summer!

God Bless



Helen King (Headteacher)

Contact us: 01873 853746

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk